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INDEPENDENT REGULATORY
REVIEW COMMISSIONDear Members of the Environmental Quality Board:

RE: 25 Code Chapter 95, Wastewater Treatment Requirements

We are emailing to urge your support of the proposed new regulations on Total Dissolved
Solids discharged into Pennsylvania rivers, issued under 25 Code Chapter 95.

These new regulations are critical to protecting Pennsylvania's rivers from the increase in TDS discharges
brought by natural gas drilling and other industries.

We ask that you resist pressure by big business to accept further poisoning of our rivers. Current practices
pose an unacceptable risk to the health of our environment and ultimately to ourselves. Only through
proper regulation can we hope to have sustainability.

Thank you.

Richard and Alison Rupert
568 S. Frymire Hollow Rd.
Hughesville, PA 17737


